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To:    Tom Reetz 
Senior Planner 
City of Stuart Development Department 

 
From: Kevin Roberson, P.E. 
 Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. 
 
Date: June 28, 2019 
 
Re: Plantation Storage CPUD – Stuart, Florida 

CPUD Amendment Application Review – Engineering and Landscape 
 

 

Dear Mr. Reetz,  

Kimley-Horn has reviewed the submittal of the CPUD Amendment Application and the associated 
documents, that were provided on June 19, 2019 prepared by Master Engineering Corporation for the 
above referenced project.  Please find below our review comments pertaining to the following items 
listed within the application: 
 

CPUD Document 

1. All Items have been addressed 

Site Plan  

1. Provided the City is accepting the offsite preserve area, all plan review comments have been 

addressed. 

 

Landscape Comments 

1. All Items have been addressed 
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Thank you for the opportunity to assist the City of Stuart in reviewing the noted project. Please contact 
us if you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc.  
 

 
 
Kevin M. Roberson, P.E.   
Vice President 
 
 

 


